
 

 

Evaluation Report: Pacific Association of Supreme Audit Institutions (PASAI) 
delivery against its 2014-2024 Strategy (June 2023) 
 
The above report relates to the Regional Audit Support - PASAI and OAG 2019-2024 
(ACT-0100834). 
 
Background 
The evaluation was commissioned by PASAI and undertaken by Tetra Tech. As funders, 
the New Zealand Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT) and the Australian 
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (DFAT) were closely involved in developing and 
agreeing the Terms of Reference (ToR), selecting the contractor, and were members of 
the Evaluation Project Team, which oversaw the exercise, and finalised the report for the 
PASAI Governing Board to consider. 
 
The Evaluation  
MFAT consider the evaluation to be fair and comprehensive and met the requirements of 
the ToR. The findings included 21 recommendations which the PASAI Governing Board 
have accepted and undertaken to incorporate into PASAI’s work programme and new 10-
year strategy.   
 
We concur with the evaluation findings and recommendations. Following the Governing 
Board’s acceptance PASAI has made the report available on its website 
https://www.pasai.org/s/PASAI-Evaluation-Report-2023.pdf  
The report is also available on DFAT’s website. 
 
MFAT Management Response  
Given the above, DEVECO recommends that the Ministry publishes the report as well.   


